
Flint Public Library Adult Browsing Guidelines 
 

Dear Patrons,  
We are excited to offer walk-in browsing in the adult and teen area of the library on 

Friday June 4 and 11, 2021 from 1 to 4:30pm. 
 

As always, your safety and the safety of our staff are of the utmost importance to us. 
We believe the following guidelines will allow our patrons to resume the joy of browsing 

 in a safe and organized way. 

 
 
1. Browsing will be available on Friday afternoons from 1pm to 4:30pm.  

2. Please do not come to the library if you are sick or have any Covid symptoms.  

3. We ask patrons to sanitize their hands on entering the library. Masks must be worn 
over the mouth and nose at all times.  

4. We ask our patrons to practice social distancing (6 feet) while browsing in the library.   

5. You may also use this time to pick up your holds, read a newspaper or a magazine. 

6. The Children’s Room is not available for browsing at this time but will be available by 
appointment on Tues. June 29 and July 6. Sessions will be for 45 minutes and the 
online registration form will be available beginning June 22. 

We thank you for your patience as we all work together to keep everyone safe. 

If you have any further questions, please call the Library Director, Melissa Gaspar, at 
978-774-8132 or email her at mgaspar@flintpublib.org. Thank you! 
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